
 

 

IWFF Christmas Dinner Tickets 
 

 

From:   Dennis Mullins [jd.mullins@shaw.ca] 
Received:  Sat. 2015-11-07 12:04 am 
 
 
Just a reminder to buy your Christmas dinner tickets from Dennis, Wayne or 
Ian for $25 each at Wednesday lunches, the November 24th meeting, or any 
time in between.  Call or email us if necessary but we need final numbers 
attending the dinner by the end of November. 
 
Thank you, 
Dennis Mullins 
 
 


